
Fleetwood Pool News 
 

We are super excited to start thinking about the upcoming 2023 summer season at the Fleetwood Pool!  
Here are a few updates… 

• Our manager, Mary, agreed to another year at the pool – which is great news for everyone 
involved.  

• The year the borough is 150 years old, and officials are looking at a special event at the pool this 
summer to celebrate. Stay tuned! 

• Membership rates have remained the same price for this season!  Check out the information 
below for information about the types of memberships that are offered. 

• Unfortunately, the slide had to be removed due to structural concerns.  At this time, it will not 
be replaced.  The new regulations state that any new slides that would be installed would need 
to empty into at least 8 feet of water.  At this water depth, this would limit the use of the slide 
to children who would be able to pass the swim test.  A large portion of previous riders were 
swimmers who met the height requirement of the slide, but were unable to pass the swim test 
requirement.  Another consideration was the lack of space that exists at that water depth 
without disrupting the space that the swim team needs to access for practices and swim meets.  
In order to compensate for the removal of the slide, the borough has purchased a more 
substantial playhouse/slide apparatus which will be placed in the grassy area for the younger 
guests to play on.  In addition, a pool-side basketball net has been purchased. 

• 12 additional chaise lounges have been purchased for our members and guests to use while at 
the pool 

Please check out the rest of the information on our website.  We are looking forward to a wonderful 
2023 summer season at the Fleetwood Pool! 

 


